Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees.

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood

Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org.

This i1s an automated response, please do not reply to this email.

Contact Information

Neighborhood Council: Westside Neighborhood Council

Name: Joseph Roth

Phone Number:

Email: wncseatl 8@gmail.com

The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(17) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0)
Date of NC Board Action: 6/10/2021

Type of NC Board Action: Against

Impact Information

Date: 06/11/2021

Update to a Previous Input: No

Directed To: City Council and Committees

Council File Number: 12-0460-S4

Agenda Date:

[tem Number:

Summary: At its regularly monthly meeting on June 10, 2021, the Westside Neighborhood Council
voted unanimously toppose to this motion. The WNC requests the City Council postpone
consideration of Council File #12-0460-S4 for a minimum of six months to enable further
community presentations and feedback. The documents in this file are 900+ pages. There have been
approximately 3 meetings of 1.5 hours each for Department of Planning to summarize this document
and receive limited feedback. Also “technical amendments” were made prior to the PLUM
committee’s June 1 consideration that incorporated more than just technical changes that need
review and feedback. The Neighborhood Councils’ charter-given authority to hold public hearings
and provide public comment and feedback concerning matters of land use must be restored to the
Processes and Procedures amendment sections to ensure it complies with the Los Angeles City
Charter and the specific authority it grants to Neighborhood Councils. The community engagement
has been insufficient to conduct a full review of the substantial changes involving land use authority
and procedures. The document should be reviewed in its entirety to ensure no transfer of Council
authority occurs as a result of this document and that final decision regarding land use remains with
Council pursuant to the City Charter. There are numerous instances where authority appears to be
vested in Director of Planning, an unelected official, in violation of the Charter.
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